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Circular No:-DIS/2018/04-05         Date:- 09.04.2018 
 
Dear Parents, 

With the commencement of this new academic session 2018-19, team DIS welcomes our students to the new 

session. We wish to provide an environment of happiness, safety and feel comfortable in DIS. We intend to 

strengthen our bond with parents, which is not possible without your extended support and cooperation. 

We wish to let you know that DIS Darpan will give you insight of what we have been doing in the last month and 

more information happening throughout the year can be seen on our Facebook page and on the website.  

Kindly note some key points:  

1. The school timings for all students (I to XII) will be 7.50 a.m. to 2.10 p.m. (Monday to Friday). 

2. Attending PTMs for understanding the child's academic and emotional requirements is mandatory for all the 

parents. To support the school formulate a bond with all the parents, kindly ensure the presence of atleast one 

parent in all the orientations and events planned specially for parents. 

3. Reading other than the syllabus books is declining. To promote the same with a purpose to gain general 

knowledge, comprehension of language, speed to read, increase vocabulary, we are introducing Newspaper 

reading, which is one of the most important reading habits to be inculcated in the students from the foundation 

years of being a student. It not only gives them a wider picture if the current social, economic and political 

situations but develops higher order thinking skills in students. It is therefore requested to all the parents to other 

for newspaper subscription in the school. 

4. Olympiad examination procedure of your ward is scheduled to begin in the month of July. We will keep informing 

the dates for the same and various other information regarding the same as an when received by the school.  

5. Our school has Wednesdays devoted to club activities in the school. The student is expected to wear house dress 

during these days. The orientation of clubs to the students will begin from 6.04.218. The student will then be 

allotted the club that interests them. 

6. Forbetter disciplinary functioning of the institution we expect all the students to bring the almanac and scheduled 

books daily and be in proper uniform. 

7. The school is equipped with anti- bullying committee and strictly follows the rules and regulations for not 

humiliating or embarrassing any student physically and mentally. Tell him/her to report bully or a stalker to the 

teacher and you. 

8. Avoid giving your child smart phone or any such gadget which leads them to excessive social networking. The pros 

and cons of such gadgets are to be explained to them. Addiction to such gadgets is hazardous to child’s mental 

health.  Explain to them their own safety and protection from such gadgets and online sites.  Carrying an electronic 

gadget such as smart watch, laptop, mobile, any sort of intoxicant or addictive, music cd’s, electronic storage 

devises etc are not allowed in the school premises and if found with any student will, bear a consequence of strict 

actions and confiscation of the object.  

9. The student is expected to have neat and tidy haircut. Application of Kajal, lipsticks, perfumes, henna, hair gel is 

not allowed. Wearing gold ornaments is not allowed in the school for the students. 

10. Students of class 6th and above should not wear civil dress on birthdays in the school. They can celebrate the 

birthday by getting chocolates or toffees for their class mates. 

11. As the school faculty is busy nurturing all the children from 7:50 to 2:10, Parents to take prior appointments for 

meeting faculty members of the school through contacting the reception. 

12. We are glad to announce that our school has initiated Yoga for the holistic development of young minds of 

Dishons. Yogic activities will be conducted in the morning assemblies and classrooms on consistent basis. Yoga 

has been also formulated as a club too.  

13. Our team of teachers has initiated the program "Changing Moves Changing Minds" to collaborate dance and 

sports sponsored by British Council through a training done in UK. These classes will be done regularly in the 

school to ensure gender equality and interdisciplinary approach.  

14. Academic session for class 11th will commence from 16th April 2018.  

15. Ensure that a leave application and medal (if required) is submitted to class teacher through ward’s diary or at the 

reception in case of child is absent during working day. 

16. We request you not to promote half day leaves for normal working days and during examination. 

Our school believes in the philosophy “Children are the priority, Change is the reality and collaboration is the 

strategy “. Looking forward for your support and cooperation. 

Regards 
Team DIS  


